
 
 

   

 
December 2024 

Christmas Fayre  
A record breaking day filled with festive cheer, community spirit and 

generosity! 
 

 

     

 

A heartfelt thank you to everyone 
who attended our Christmas Fayre. 
The event was a resounding 
success, with a wonderful festive 
atmosphere filling the school. It 
was fantastic to see so many 
families, friends and members of 
the community coming together to 
celebrate the season and support 
our school. 
 
This year, we surpassed all 
expectations and set a new record 
for money raised. We are thrilled 
with this achievement and look 
forward to sharing the final total 
with you next week. The funds will 
go a long way in supporting our 
pupils and enhancing their school 
experience.  
 
The school was filled with festive 
cheer. There were plenty of fun 
activities for everyone to enjoy and 
the highlight for many children was 
meeting Santa in his grotto. 
 

A special mention goes out to our incredible staff team, whose hard work and dedication 
made this event possible. We would also like to thank Lavs Events for donating a beautiful 
balloon Christmas tree for our Fayre. Thank you again to all who supported and attended. 
 



 
 

   

  

 

 
 
 
Thank you to our thoughtful 
creative pupils; Freddie Grice, 
Oscar Grice, Ellis Mitchell and 
Cody-Joe Mitchell for creating our 
wonderful Christmas decorations. 
They have pride of place at the 
front of school, hanging on the 
gates.  
 
Please have a look at the 
decorations on your way into 
school. 
 
 


